
Traco Electronic AG, Sihlbruggstrasse 111, CH-6340 Baar 

 

To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Baar, January 6. 2016 
 
 
End Of Life Announcement, TRACO POWER TPM Series 

 

Due to end of life time cycle and continuously declining market demand we intend to stop 
the sales of subject series by end of the calendar year 2016. 

Cause of the decline in demand is incompetitiveness due to high cost of mature key 
components and manufacturing overheads related to this 20 year old technical design. 

Factory production orders for TPM Series are accepted until end of December 2016. 

Accordingly, customers are requested to place their Last Buy Orders to TRACO or 

TRACO POWER Distributors within end of November 2016. 

Affected customers may perform replacement evaluations on following TRACO POWER 

Product Series: TMM; TMP; TML or different form factor TRACO POWER products. 

Please note: before replacing a product model by another, adequate tests have to be 

performed to ensure the full compatibility of the new model in customers application. 

The customer alone is responsible for the approval of the replacement model. 

We thank you for your understanding and apologize for any inconveniences caused. 

 

Best regards, 
Traco Electronic AG 

 

 
Michael Bruderer 
Head of International Sales 
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